
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
water.  The report is available online at www.dnr.mo.gov/ccr/MO1010123.pdf.  A copy is also 
available on our website at www.calhounmo.com or can be obtained by calling City Hall at 660-
694-3634. 
 

                  AVAILABLE STORM SHELTER 
 
We have had some crazy weather lately and we would like to remind 
everyone that if you do not have shelter at home, work or school, the Calhoun 
Baptist Church at 307 South College Street is unlocked by the Calhoun Rural 
Fire Department in the event of a tornado warning and open to the public. 
 
 
 

SERVICE LINE INVENTORY REMINDER 

Approximately 60 days ago, Calhoun water customers should have 
received a letter in the mail asking you to identify your water service 
lines.  In order for the City to comply with an EPA mandate, all 
cities are required by law to inventory all water service materials 
from the water meter into the home.  If you have not answered the 
letter, we ask that you do so promptly to assist in our efforts to 
comply.  Refusal to respond could potentially require personnel or a 
contractor to come to your home to obtain the EPA information 
and/or dig a hole in your yard outside of the city’s easement.  Please understand that a quick 
response to this customer survey is one of the most helpful things you can do as a citizen to help 
accomplish this mandate.  Completed forms can be mailed or dropped off at the Calhoun City 
Hall, P.O. Box 97, 201 E. Main Street, Calhoun, MO  65323 or emailed to 
moleadinventory@gmail.com.  If you need assistance with completing this form, please contact 
the Calhoun City Hall at 660-694-3634.  If for some reason you did not receive a form or have 
misplaced it, blank forms can be obtained at City Hall. 
 
 
 

 

City of Calhoun
 

2024 
2023 ANNUAL WATER QUALITY REPORT 

(CONSUMER CONFIDENCE REPORT) 
 

The 2023 Consumer Confidence Report has been completed.  The 
CCR is prepared annually as mandated by the Missouri Department of 
Natural Resources and provides information about the city’s drinking  

 



The Mullets, Mayhem & Murder Mystery Dinner that was to be held on June 1, 
2024 on the courthouse lawn has been postponed due to unforeseen circumstances.  A new date 
for this event has not been scheduled yet.  The Broke & Busted Saddle Club apologizes for any 
inconvenience. 
 

ATTENTION VENDORS 
 

The City of Appleton City is hosting Street Festivals on June 22, July 
20, August 24, September 21 and October 19 and are looking for 
vendors.  If you are a vendor with crafts, products, arts or food and 
would like to participate, please contact Appleton City City Hall at 
660-476-2631. 
 

COMMUNITY CALENDAR 
 

Monday, June 10th – City Council Meeting – 7 p.m. – City Hall 
Friday, June 14th – Harvesters Food Pantry – Approx. 1:00 p.m. – Colt Show Building 

Sunday, June 16th – Father’s Day 
Wednesday, June 19th – Juneteenth 

Thursday, June 20th – Summer Begins 
Monday, June 24th – Colt Show Meeting – 6 p.m. – Colt Show Building 

 
JOKE OF THE MONTH 

 
During a little league game the coach called Scotty over for a talk. 
 Coach:  “Scotty, do you understand what cooperation is?” 
 Scotty:  “Yes coach.” 
 Coach:  “Do you understand what matters is that we win as a team?” 
 Scotty:  “I do coach.” 
 Coach:  “And when a strike is called, or you’re thrown out at first, you don’t argue or 
curse or attack the umpire.  You understand all that, right?” 
 Scotty:  “I understand that coach.” 
 Coach:  “That’s great, Scotty.  Now, would you go over to the bleachers and explain all 
this to your mother?” 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


